January 2, 1969

Kermit Geary
R.D.2 Box 298
Walmutport, Pa, 18088

Dear Mr. Geary,

This letter is to confirm your reception report of WASP on Dec., 21
and Dec. 22, 1968, We like to hear from National Radio Club Members as

we just began operations on Aug.2,1968. We operate with a Gates transmitter
and oup 265 ft., tower is located on the highest terrain in the area.

WASP has applied to the F,”.C, for 5,000 watts and it's believed
that with a two tower directional system, this should be approved by
summer of this year,

DIAL 785-3450 Reception reports like yours have been received from as far north as

Buffalo, N.Y. as far south as Columbia S,.C. east from Patterson,N,J. and
west from Knoxville, Tenn,

Thank you for your letter and report,

OneThousand
Watts of Power . ) %, T

Phil Crysler #.D.

at 1130 on your
AM Dial



